
From: Joe Zappavigna [mailto:Joe.Zappavigna@warringah.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Monday, 2 March 2015 10:52 AM 

To: NSWACTelectricity 
Subject: SSROC Submission on Ausgrid's Revised Public Lighting Proposal 2014-2019 

 

Dear General Manager Networks Branch Australian Energy Regulator, 

 

Warringah council would like to express its support to the submission to AER from Namoi 
Dougall, General Manager Southern Sydney Regional Organisation of Councils dated 13 
February 2015 on Ausgrid's Revised Public Lighting Proposal 2014-2019. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 JOE ZAPPAVIGNA 

TRAFFIC & ROAD SAFETY MANAGER 

Warringah Council – ROADS, TRAFFIC & WASTE 

T 02 9942 2111   D 9942 2300   M 0407936328 

Joe.zappavigna@warringah.nsw.gov.au 

WARRINGAH.NSW.GOV.AU 

     
 

 

 

 

mailto:Joe.zappavigna@warringah.nsw.gov.au
http://www.warringah.nsw.gov.au/
https://twitter.com/warringah
https://www.facebook.com/Warringah
http://www.linkedin.com/company/warringah-council
http://www.warringah.nsw.gov.au/

